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Dear Sirs
 
I should like you to take the following points into consideration when making a new decision on
the above scheme
 
National Highways have not made any changes to the scheme to take account of  the 2021
World Heritage Committee decision
 
Fully assessed alternatives – eg a Southern route  or a longer tunnel
 
Updated the cost estimates
 
Updated the carbon assessment for the scheme or taken account the need to move away from
road transport to meet net zero targets.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Rosemary Lovegrove,   (regular user
of A303)
 




